
Mr. Garcia, our
amazing Art

Teacher, needs
extra magazines and
newspapers! please

bring to his ART
ROOM

Preschool: Anne T.
Preschool: Roman J.

Kinder: Harlie P.
First: Gerard M.  

Second: Sebastian S. 
Third: Scarlette J.
Fourth: Sullivan C.

Fifth: Amelia T.
Sixth: Natalie D.

Seventh: Benny A.
Eighth: Jayden S. 

St. Augustine High School will hold a middle school cross
country meet on October 24th at Morley Field, here is the

link to register for the meet if you are interested..
https://www.athletic.net/CrossCountry/meet/241944/info

The times for the Middle School 3rd annual Coach Gross
Memorial invite is as follows;
Boys 1.5 race begins at 3:30p

Girls 1.5 race begins at 4:00pm
Co-ed 1.5 race begins at 4:30pm

YELLOW FOLDERSYELLOW FOLDERS
PLEASE RETURN YELLOW PARENT

ENVELOPE ASAP.  THE NEXT PARENT
ENVELOPE WILL BE SENT OUT ON 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2024.

 IF THERE IS A HOLIDAY, ENVELOPE WILL BE
SENT ON FRIDAY.

SEPTEMBER 19, 2024
NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 19, 2024
NEWSLETTER

ALL SCHOOL MASSALL SCHOOL MASS
Friday, 

September 20, 2024 
at 8:00 AM

Wear your dress uniform.
Parents are encouraged to attend.

ROY A. - SEPTEMBER 21
MIKAYLA M. - SEPTEMBER 22
ROBERT D. - SEPTEMBER 23

ADAM H. SEPTEMBER 24
MIA V. - SEPTEMBER 24

SHANELL K. - SEPTEMBER 26

Student Council News
Otter Pops will be 

 sold every Friday for .50¢ at the
 lunch tables.

Thank you for supporting our
food drive!

Hot LunchHot LunchHot Lunch
MenuMenuMenu

 The menu for October
is due back by 3:00 PM

on 09/23/24.
Please remember to

circle the whole
square for lunch

selections.

Are you interested in
earning Service Hours?
We need a Decathalon

Parent Coach for
grades sixth through
eighth after school.

More information can
be found on

catholicjhd.org

INDUCTION 

Be
our

Best

Be
our

Best

Perry Plumbing for keeping our facilities running!

Mrs. Alison Gustafson for donating such amazing costumes
and Dr. LoCoco’s Family for their time and support. We raised

$1,225.00!

A thank you to the families that have turned in the
Fall Festival Donation Forms!

To all the families that have supported the
September food drive!



Events at a
Glance

September

09/20/24 NHS Induction

09/25/24 Wear GOLD

09/30/24 Lumpia Lemonade 

Events at a
Glance October

10/02/24 Dave’s Hot Chicken

10/04/24 Blessing of the Animals

10/19/24 Fall Festival

10/31/24 Costume Halloween
Parade

 Questions?  Visit the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com          

School (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F   Hours: 7:30am-3:30pm  
                                                      Wednesdays  7:30am-1:30pm
               Fax (619) 444-4406
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois                             cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  

  Principal:       Dr. Amanda LoCoco         alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
  Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo          schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
  Secretary:      Mary Ray                             ray@holytrinityhawks.com
  Admin. Asst:  Monica Morales                 mmorlaes@holytrinityhawks.com

 Parish Office: (619) 444-9425       
 Parish website: holytrinityelcajon.org 
 
 Frequently used numbers:

      Uniform Store:    (619) 466-5437       FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

FundraisersFundraisers

15

CHANGE FOR CHANGE
Each grade is collecting loose change in their
classrooms change jars. The proceeds are for

improvements to the school. THE
COMPETITION IS ON! Every week we will

announce who is collecting the most change
and the winners for the first trimester will win a

PIZZA PARTY.

We are available to assist you!

Recycle
                Recycle

                              Recycle

Recycle
                Recycle

                              Recycle
We will begin collecting all

recycling bottles at the end of the
month. Please deposit in correct

containers! All funds collected will
 benefit our school!

 See today’s Parent Envelope !



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

BATON TWIRLING & PTG THANK YOU
It’s official! You can now learn the art of twirling at Holy Trinity! Students will have the
opportunity to twirl at the Fall Festival, SDSU Twirling Day, and the famous Holiday Bowl
Parade. Did you know that twirling can even be a great way to earn scholarships for college?
Parents feel free to come to morning assembly on Sept. 30th to watch a twirling
demonstration by an SDSU majorette! Practices begin on Oct. 3rd. Use the QR code below to
sign up!
Thank you to our wonderful PTG for an amazing wine and cheese event this past Tuesday.
Everyone had such wonderful input and enthusiasm! Our next PTG will be on Nov. 12th @
6pm. We will have a LOVE & WANT meeting where I want to hear your feedback about why
you love Holy Trinity and what you want to see for our future! 

THE UNIFORM STORE THE UNIFORM STORE 

8160 La Mesa Blvd,
 La Mesa, CA 91942 

Beginning Nov. 1, 2024 , we will be
contracted with THE UNIFORM STORE in
La Mesa. Dennis uniform will no longer
be our uniform provider for Holy Trinity

after Oct. 31. There will be slight
variations to the uniform but both the
old and new style will be acceptable

attire. More info about your options and
how to order will be coming. The
Uniform Store has a guaranteed
turnaround time of three weeks. 

Go Gold Forms (HC)                          Wristband Presale Flyer (HC & DC)
baton Twirling (HC)                            T-Shirt Contest Sheet (HC)
Lumpia Lemonade Sale (HC)      

                                  DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

IN TODAY’S PARENT ENVELOPE

SCRIP 
CORNER

The following SCRIP Gift Cards 
offer a greater return to

 Holy Trinity School
MACY’S 10%

NEW PICK-UP DETAILS
For pick-up, three gates will be opened.

The Extended Care Gate, between
preschool and 8th grade (monitored by
Mrs. Kerr). The Side Gate next to Fourth
Grade (monitored by Mrs. Vickery). The

Back Gate at the back parking lot
(monitored by Mrs. Noble). Gates open
at 2:45pm and close at 3:00pm. Thank

you so much for your cooperation!

Olive Garden 8%

Alumni Coordinator
Sports Chairperson

Facilities Chairperson

PTG OPEN POSITIONS

Aftercare Change of Location
The aftercare room will now be in the LIBRARY. Parents who are picking 
their children up after school will use the front side gate next to the teachers
lounge. The LIBRARY is cooler, and there is less distance to the gate for
pickup. Please do NOT call in advance to have the gate opened. 
Before Care is remaining the same. 

See the front
office for

extra blank 
T-Shirt

Contest
Sheets.


